
 
 

 Please join Karen McGrath 
HHN President and CEO 

 

“Should the province of New 

Brunswick provide health services to 

residents of other provinces while 

there are waitlists or wait times for 

residents of New Brunswick” 

 
 

Tuesday April 13, 2021  

 11:00 – 12:00 pm 

 

Ethics Grand Rounds are held via Skype and are open to all staff. 

Your interest and participation are very much desired and encouraged. 

 
 
 

If further information is required, please contact Tricia Yeo at 506-648-6556 or 

Tricia.Yeo@HorizonNB.ca 


